
From: Ann Nordyke
To: EIR-EIS-Comments@SitesProject.org
Cc: Gary Evans
Subject: Supervisor Evans Comments - RDEIS/SDEIS
Date: Friday, January 28, 2022 11:31:15 AM
Attachments: Sites Project EIR-EIS issued 11-2021-Comments Supervisor Evans.pdf

Good day Sites Project Authority,

Attached you will find both general and specific comments on the Revised Draft Environment Impact
Report/Statement published on November 12, 2021 by the Sites Reservoir Project Authority, from
Colusa County Supervisor, Gary Evans. On behalf of Supervisor Evans, I would like to thank you for
the opportunity to formally comment on the RDEIR/SDEIS and should you have any questions please
do not hesitate to contact Supervisor Evans at gevans@countyofcolusa.com

Ann

Ann Nordyke, CCB
Chief Deputy Clerk to the Board of Supervisors
boardclerk@countyofcolusa.com
COUNTY OF COLUSA
547 Market Street, Ste. 102
Colusa, CA 95932
(530)458-0508, Ext. 508
(530)458-0510

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, is
for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential
information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact me by reply e-mail
and destroy all copies of the original message.
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